
 United Nations  S/2021/963 

  

Security Council  
Distr.: General 

19 November 2021 

 

Original: English 

 

21-17094 (E)    231121 

*2117094*  
 

  Letter dated 17 November 2021 from the Secretary-General 

addressed to the President of the Security Council  
 

 

 I have the honour to refer to the United Nations Interim Administration Mission 

in Kosovo (UNMIK), which was established by the Security Council in its resolution 

1244 (1999).  

 I should like to inform you of my intention to appoint Ms. Caroline Ziadeh 

(Lebanon) as my Special Representative for Kosovo and Head of UNMIK. 

Ms. Ziadeh succeeds Mr. Zahir Tanin (Afghanistan), who completed his assignment 

on 4 November 2021. I should like to take this opportunity to express my gratitude to 

Mr. Tanin for his dedication and effective leadership of UNMIK.  

 I should be grateful if you would bring the present letter to the attention of the 

members of the Security Council. 

 

 

(Signed) António Guterres 

 

https://undocs.org/en/S/RES/1244(1999)

